
Letter: Kiwanis give back at
Bread & Broth
To the community,

Bread & Broth would like to thank the Kiwanis Club of Lake
Tahoe  for  the  June  2  sponsorship  of  an  “Adopt  a  Day  of
Nourishment”.

Unfortunately, many members of the South Lake Tahoe community
struggle with the basic needs of everyday life. By hosting an
Adopt A Day, the Kiwanis Club of Lake Tahoe provided the funds
to  cover  the  cost  of  food,  meal  preparation  supplies  and
utility costs needed to provide a hot, full course meal to
over 90 dinner guests at their adopted Monday evening dinner.

Kiwanis Club of Lake Tahoe members Jerry Klosterboer and Katie
Fagan,  joined  the  B&B  volunteers  with  the  preparations,
serving and cleanup. They were there to represent the Kiwanis
Club motto in that “one can make a difference”.

“This is why I do it,” Klosterboer said “It is better to give
than to receive and better to serve that to be served.”

In addition to supporting B&B’s goal of feeding the most needy
of our community, the Kiwanis Club of Lake Tahoe performs many
community service projects in South Lake Tahoe, especially to
help serve children. Bread & Broth commends the Kiwanis Club
of Lake Tahoe for their commitment to the community for all of
their  generous  financial  donations  and  giving  of  their
member’s time, which is as valuable as giving money.

Carol Gerard, Bread & Broth

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2014/06/letter-kiwanis-give-back-at-bread-broth/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2014/06/letter-kiwanis-give-back-at-bread-broth/

